
“MOVIES IN THE PARK – SUMMER 2017” 

The Thorsby Fire Department is once again hosting the “Movies in the Park – Summer 2017” 

series. The movies will begin the first Friday in June and will continue through all five Friday’s of 

the month. The movies are held in Richard Wood Park which is located between Hwy 31 and 

Alabama Avenue near the intersection of Franklin Street. Movies will begin at earliest dark so 

please bring your lawn chairs or a blanket and join in the fun. Movie sponsors this year include 

Ellison Funeral Home, Martins Funeral Home, Peoples Sothern Bank, Thorsby First Baptist 

Church, as well as the Town of Thorsby. For the complete movie list and schedule please follow 

the link on the website homepage. 


